
Letters of Candidacy
2018 Annual Meeting

Dear HOA Board of Directors and Fellow Homeowners:

I am submitting this letter as an official notice of my intent to run for a vacant position on the Linden Tree Lane 
HOA Board. My wife, Judy, and I have lived on Linden Tree Lane for about 3-1/2 years. I have been serving as the 
maintenance contact for the HOA for the past couple months on an interim basis. I have previously lived in a 
community governed by an HOA (in North Carolina) so I am familiar with covenants and restrictions, as well as the
purpose of the Board and the responsibilities of the individual HOA members (homeowners).
I recently retired from a nearly 50-year career in software and consulting. I was a partner with Hewitt Associates

in Urbana-Champaign. In 1987 I transferred to Connecticut where I lived for 23 years and then moved to Charlotte NC for 
another 3 years. I relocated to Glenview to join a start-up and to be near the rest of my family (all local). The start-up was later 

budgets ($ thousands to $100 million).
I have enjoyed working with the board and homeowners these past months and I would like to continue making a 
contribution to the community as a member of the Board and I would very much appreciate your support during the election 
in January 2018.

Thank you,
Steve Leighton

Dear  Linden Tree Lane Homeowner's Association,

I have been serving as acting President on the Board for the past year, and prior to 2017, I served as Secretary on the Board.
I have been a resident of Glenview for many years and have engaged in the practice of law in the Chicagoland area since
1982.  My law practice has been located in the area for the past 20+ years.
I believe I can be helpful in maintaining our community in a way that we can all be proud to live there. I would like to continue
to serve on the Board.  
Thank you for your consideration,

Linden Tree Home Owners Assoc.

I am submitting my letter of intent to run for a position on the board. 
I have served on the board for two years now and wish to continue to do so. I am an original owner and am 
familiar with many of the issues of the complex. I also served on the board of our previous home owners 
association for several years. 
I have been a designer / artist for decades and have experience in designing and maintaining websites. I feel 
that my expertise will be beneficial as a board member.

Sincerely,
George E. Thompson

(a Lincolnshire based company later acquired by Aon). I went to High School in Deerfield, IL, college the University of Illinois 

acquired by Accenture where I remained for a year before retiring.  I have successfully managed large and small projects and 

Kindly accept this as my notice of intent to run for a positon on the Linden Tree Lane Homeowner's Association Board.

Carol A. DiGiacomo


